

Friday 10th December

Dear Families,

CANCELLATION of tonight's Christmas Carol Performance

It is with great regret that I need to cancel tonight's performance due to a rapid increase in COVID cases today; of which both Delta and **Omicron** variants have been confirmed.

I am working closely with Track & Trace and Public Health to ensure the actions we take and plan forward for are the safest for the school.

I will write to you with further guidance and details about future instructions of how the school will operate in light of this information. I am doing this currently.

I continue to be grateful for your continued vigilance and support.

Best Wishes

Natasha Outhwaite

Head Teacher

Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS Tel: 01245 354 517 Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk









